Amanda Catalfamo

From: Mark D. Marentette [mdm@canandaiguanewyork.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 12:57 PM

To: Amanda Catalfamo (acatalfamo@townofcanandaigua.org)
Subject: Dworkin, Dye and German Brothers

Amanda:

| have reviewed the plans for CPN-111-15, CPN-118-15 and CPN-112-15, and have no comments.

Thank you,
Mark



